
From: Epic of MoCo epic@epicofmoco.com
Subject: Council President Wants To Hear What You Think Of Thrive Montgomery 2050?

Date: January 19, 2022 at 4:06 PM
To: Kim Persaud staceydwolf@gmail.com

Council President Gabe Albornoz, Wants To Hear From You!



Together we've managed to hold off the vote on Thrive Montgomery 2050, but the Lobbyist are
organizing and Councilman Reimer is putting the squeeze on the rest of the County Council to pass this
flawed General Plan. Our voices must be heard over the Lobbyist!  Please plan to attend your Regional
Service Center Zoom meeting and tell the Planning Board and the County Council, why "We Won't
Thrive With Thrive"
"Regional Service Advisory Board Committee meetings on Thrive Montgomery 2050 to further expand
the Council’s outreach and provide additional input on the draft plan based on interests from across the
County." 
 

The meeting dates are as follows and will be on Zoom .  Clink on the links and you will be
connected to the zoom call

Janu. 20 at 7:00pm, Mid-County Citizens Advisory Board 

January 24 at 7pm, Upcounty Citizens Advisory Board 

January 27 at 7pm, Western Montgomery County Citizens Advisory Board 

 

Questions for Community Members from County Council:
1.  Is this vision consistent with your views of how the County should develop and grow over the
next three decades?
2.  In your opinion, what are the three most important issues facing the County as it relates to land
use (such as availability of affordable housing, accessible, convenient and reliable transportation,
access to parks and open space within your community, preservation of historic and environmental
resources, and proximity to jobs, retail, entertainment, arts and culture).
3.  Does Thrive address these issues in its vision, policies or practices? If not, what would you add
or change?
4.  In order to maintain and improve the County’s quality of life, what issues should the County
focus on in the next 20-30 years- if these are different from the issues discussed earlier?
5.  Do the policies and practices in Thrive provide sufficient guidance to address these issues? If
not, what would you add or change?
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